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9 March 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
COUNTRY FETE MUFTI DAY 
 
In preparation for the Country Fete we will be having one mufti day each term to raise money and 
collect items to use at our Country Fete which will be held on Saturday 19 September 2020. 
 
Our first mufti day is on Friday 20 March and we are asking students to bring in some coins.  The 
P&C trophy and a prize will go to the class that has the heaviest amount of coins! 
 
Our Country Fete is a great way to be involved with the School, so if you are able help run a stall, 
volunteer on the day, help with donations or have any questions please do not hesitate to join in! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Belinda Harrington 
Staff P&C Representative 
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